
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 3:00 
p.m. through Zoom and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
BP/Aps affected by Title IV changes 
The council was presented with BP/APs that were affected by Title IX changes due to law 
changes.  
 
Governance Councils Effectiveness Survey 
The CPC was reminded of the Effectiveness Surveys that take place every two years in the 
spring. 
 
Zoom Etiquette: Flex Day 
College Planning Council discussed the importance of maintaining presentations and meetings 
civil, respectful and focused on the material presented. 
 
Guided Pathways Scale of Adoption 
The CPC was presented with the guided pathways scale of adoption document for review.  
 
PPA 2021-2022 Timeline 
The council was introduced to the PPA timeline for 2021-2022.  
 
Zoom Fatigue 
The CPC was presented with reading material, articles and links on Zoom fatigue.  
 
Agendas, meeting materials, and minutes are posted online: 
https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html 
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